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January 1, 2019 
 
Dear Irish Beach Water Customer, 
 
The Irish Beach Water District Board of Directors has a vacancy due to the 
resignation of one of our directors.  The Board will appoint a replacement 
(a property owner in the district) at a special meeting in late January or 
early February.  Date of this special meeting will be set at our meeting on 
January 12, 2019, at the Rex Dunning Firehouse at 10:00am. 
 
We would like to invite any interested persons to come to this meeting on 
January 12, 2019.  Attendance at six regularly scheduled meetings is the 
primary duty required of Directors.  These meetings are held every odd-
numbered month at 10:00am at the Firehouse on Forest View Road and 
usually last about two hours.  Participation in other projects or committees 
is strictly voluntary.  Knowledge of water systems or water treatment is not 
required.  You will learn as you serve.  Knowing where our water comes 
from and how our system operates is very enlightening. 
 
Service on your Water Board is valuable to the community.  What higher 
community service can there be than to serve with fellow directors to 
protect capital assets and assure availability of high quality water at the 
most economical rates? 
 
Please consider this opportunity to be a part of our governing board.  You 
would be appointed to fill the unexpired term of our resigning member who 
is up for re-election in 2019.  When your term ends, you can decide 
whether to serve another term.  We are confident you will want to continue 
service to your community. 
 
 




